Ducks run over and 1left
suffering 1in the road 1in
Freetown

“My first call out this morning was for ducks that had been
run over and left in the road. I want to thank the people that
moved them out of the middle of the road so that they didn’t
get hit again while they slowly all passed away. Thank you for
your kindness.

To the person that ran them over and drove away, karma will
find you.

The Animal Control number (508)-386-8227 is posted everywhere,
or call the police station and they can get me as well. There
was no reason to leave them suffering in the roadway. ?

If anyone has any information on who may have done this,
please call and report it.” -Freetown Animal Control.
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